
CURRICULUM 
During October, the 5-6 year 

olds will study safety, the  

letters D, E, F,  

number work 1-10, Fall,  

Halloween,  and the  

children of France. 

 

The 4-5 year olds will learn 

about fire safety, the colors 

black & orange, the  

numbers 3 & 4, the letters  

D, E, F & G, Fall and  

Halloween.   

 

The 3-4 year olds will  

explore fire safety,  

pumpkins, the colors orange & 

black, the circle shape, Fall 

and Halloween. 

 

 

 

 

FIREMAN VISIT 
On Thursday, Oct.6 and  

Friday Oct. 7, The Kettering 

Fire Dept. will be visiting 

our school at  11AM  (1PM 

for afternoon classes). They 

will be bringing Fire  

Apparatus and showing the 

children what a Fireman 

looks like all dressed up in 

their gear. 

 

 

 

 

HALLOWEEN  

PARTIES 
   Thursday, Oct.27 and  

Friday, Oct. 28 will be the 

days of our HALLOWEEN  

PARTIES.  Have your child 

wear their costume to school 

on the day of the party.  

NO MASKS AND NO  

WEAPONS , please!  You do 

not need to send a snack 

with your child on party 

days.  The homeroom  

parents will be posting  

sign-up sheets for donations 

of snacks and juice for the  

parties. Parents are welcome, 

but remember no siblings are 

allowed in our facility during 

school hours. 

There will be a costume  

parade at 9:15 which par-

ents and siblings may stay 

for. Please  gather in the 

entrance area and the  

Parade will pass by! 
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POLICE VISIT 
On Wed. Oct 12, Mr. Jacob 

Rillo , a parent and Dayton 

Police officer will talk to the 

MWF AM classes. On Thurs. 

Oct. 13, Ms. Amy Robinette, 

a parent and  

Police Officer will visit the 

TTH classes.  

OPEN HOUSE 
Sat., Oct 22 is OPEN 

HOUSE at Green-Oak.  It 

will be held from 12 to 2PM.  

This is a perfect time for 

your whole family to come 

and see your child's school, 

classroom, schoolwork and 

meet with the teacher.  We 

will be preparing videos 

showing all the classes in 

action and will show them 

at Open House.  

HOMEROOM 

PARENTS 
We would like to thank all 

the parents who  

volunteered to be  

Homeroom parents. Their 

job is to organize the  

parties throughout the 

year. 

Please support them 

throughout the year! 

On Thurs., Oct 6th at 9AM 

the TTH parents will meet. 

On Fri., Oct 7th at 9 AM 

the MWF AM parents will 

have their meeting and at 

12 PM the afternoon     

       NO SCHOOL  

Friday, Oct 21 

there is NO SCHOOL.  

It is WOEA Day.  



 

OCTOBER BIRTHDAYS 
 

                      HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 

 
  
 

 

The Homeroom parents for the 

classes are: 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

T-SHIRT SALE 
We are having a T-shirt sale.  The orders are due 

on Thurs. Oct 20.  See the attached forms.  

Examples are available  for viewing in the office. 


